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Bylaws of the International Law Section  
of the State Bar of Michigan

On October 11, 2017, a council meeting was held by telephonic 
conference call with written notice of a special meeting of the 
ILS Council issued in advance by Chairperson Debra Auerbach 
Clephane. At the council meeting, it was proposed that the ILS 
bylaws be amended at Article II Section 2.

By approval of the council, the following amendment to the bylaws 
was endorsed for approval subject to Article XII of the bylaws re-
garding amendment procedures:

“That the last sentence of Article II Section 2 be struck in its 
entirety and replaced with the following new sentence: Each 
year, the Chairperson, with majority approval of the Execu-
tive members, may also appoint one or more law students 
from an accredited law school in Michigan as an ex officio 
(non-voting) member.”


